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Yuehua Gu <yuehuagu@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 12:49 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

I strongly oppose the proposed regulations concerning retail forex trading. I believe that all traders should have the right to
choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for his/her risk appetite, and that this basic principle of ’choice’ is being
threatened by the proposed CFTC regulations. Thank you for considering my opinion.

Best Regards,

Yuehua Gu


